
ST. CLARE CATHOLIC ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 
 

 

 

 

     

Week of December 2, 2024 
 

Monday, December 2 

 

• National Special Education Teacher Appreciation Day 

 

Tuesday, December 3 

 

Wednesday, December 4 

 

Thursday, December 5 

 

• Jingle Jam (4 p.m. – 7 p.m.) 

 

Friday, December 6 

 
ITEMS: 
 

• Sub Days for the 3 Wednesdays in December have now been added to School Cash Online 

 

• CHRISTMAS CONCERT 

 

This year the St. Clare Christmas Concert will be held on Wednesday, December 18th. There will be two 

performances, 10:00 a.m. and 6:00 p.m.  Stay tuned for additional information.  

 

 

                                                                         
 

 

• Kindergarten Registration for the 2025-2026 school year is now open 

 

Kindergarten registration for the 2025-2026 school year at Dufferin-Peel Catholic District School Board 

(DPCDSB) schools is now open. DPCDSB offers the Kindergarten program in 125 Catholic elementary 

schools in Mississauga, Brampton, Caledon, Bolton and Orangeville.   

 

Parents/guardians can register online at dpcdsb.org.  

 

https://www3.dpcdsb.org/schools/register-for-school/kindergarten-registration


• Registration is open to Catholic children and children of Catholic parents. Kindergarten students must be at 

least four (4) years of age by December 31, 2025. 

 

The following documents are required to complete the registration process:   

▪ Proof of age of the child  

▪ Original Roman Catholic baptismal certificate (for child and/or parent/guardian) or original baptismal 

certificate from a church in full communion with the Holy See of Rome or an Eastern Catholic Church.  

▪ Immunization Reference #’s from the local Public Health Unit  

▪ Proof of Canadian citizenship or permanent resident status 

▪ Proof of home address  

▪ Proof of English Separate School Support  

 

Please refer to the Register for School webpage for accepted forms of documentation.   

 

Inquiries about home school locations/boundary areas should be directed to the DPCDSB Planning Department at 

905-890-0708 ext. 24440. 

 

For more information, parents/guardians should contact their local Catholic school, visit the DPCDSB website at 

dpcdsb.org, or call DPCDSB’s Admissions Department at 905-890-1221. 

 

 

 

Wishing you a Blessed Second Sunday of Advent. 
 

   

     

 

 
 

 

 

 

“There’s no small act of kindness. Every act creates a ripple with no 

logical end.” (Scott Adams) 
 

https://www3.dpcdsb.org/schools/register-for-school/kindergarten-registration
http://www.dpcdsb.org/

